
 
 

RECOGNITION 

A Certificate of Appreciation was presented to Will Case by the Village Council for over 35 years of service to the 

Village. Will served as a liaison, Planning Commissioner, member of the Zoning Board of Appeals and as an 

elected official of the Village Council. He shared his vision for our community in a thoughtful and passionate 

manner that often included recognition of past contributors and artists of this community. Will consistently 

performed his responsibilities in a manner that exemplified serving the needs of our residents in a fair, pleasant 

and positive manner. Thank you, Will. 

 

SUTTONS PARK EVENT  

The Swim for Grand Traverse Bay event is an annual fundraiser to help raise money for the Watershed Center. 

This annual race typically occurs in or around Traverse City, however, this year it will be held at Sutton Park on 

Saturday, August 9, 2025. All funds raised with this event will go towards protecting our clean waters and nearly 

1,000 square miles of watershed. 

 

GRANT UPDATES 

Both the Boaters Service and Public Restroom project as well as the “A-Dock” marina improvement project are in 

the discovery phases and will be moving towards preliminary design and preliminary engineering in the next 

few weeks. We will keep you posted on our progress!  

STREAM RESTORATION 

We anticipate opening access to Waterwheel Creek in the coming weeks as we are hopeful the new rocks have 

secured themselves over the past few months. Over the next few weeks, you should see an abundance of new 

wildflowers sprouting along the creek, several new trees being planted along the perimeter of the park and 

various other improvements taking place as we implement phase two of this exciting restoration project. 

FARM MARKET  

The Farmer’s Market will relocate from North Park to the Suttons Bay School campus for the dates of:  

June 28, 2025, July 5, 2025, July 12, 2025 and July 19, 2025. See you there! 

STREET SWEEPING 

The Village is scheduled for the streets to be swept beginning Monday April 14th, 2025.  Residents should not 

park on the street, nor place leaves and debris in the street during this time  Sweeping usually starts first thing in 

the morning and takes a week to finish. 

WATER CHLORINATION 

The Water Department will begin routine maintenance of our water system on Saturday April 19th. This process 

typically lasts 1-week during which time you may notice a slight discoloration in your water.  Although this is 

not harmful, always flush your cold-water lines until they run clear and before doing laundry.  If you have any 

questions, please reach out to the water department at 231-271-1032. 

Please keep an eye on our website https://www.suttonsbayvillage.org for community updates.  

Questions, concerns?  Feel free to contact our office:  231-271-3051. 
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